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27th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have needed to make some changes to events planned for the end of term, due to an 
enforced school closure day, following the Queen's Jubilee Bank Holiday. 
 
The dates and events changing are: 
 
The Year 6 Leavers Service will be at 2pm on Wednesday 20th July. Parents/Carers of Year 6 
will be welcome to join us in the hall. (Don't forget your tissues!) 
 
The family picnic will be on the Wednesday, as well, up on the top field from 3.15pm. 
 
The last day of term will now be Thursday 21st July, we will be finishing at 2pm. The After 
School Childcare Service will be open until 4:45pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head of School  
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